
Hello Denison Community! 

As we go into fall break, FDM would like to THANK YOU and share our heartfelt appreciation for all who 
contribute to making Denison Montessori shine! Through the strong support of our community, we have 
had several successful events so far this year. 

 Rose Donations – Every Thursday a generous community member has been purchasing 2 dozen 
roses to support the Friday R.O.S.E. celebration at Denison and the final weeks of this semester 
are already filled!   

o Click on the following link to sign up for Thursday’s during the 2nd semester. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0E49AEAB22A7F58-52476862-rose 

 Fun Run! – This event is loved by all and this year we raised $5,255, which helps fund field trips, 
classroom experiences, and enrichment activities for all students! 

 King Soopers Rewards Program – Since the beginning of FDM’s fiscal year, we have received 
$666.78! 

 Dining For Denison – Through the end of October, we have raised $442.  The next opportunity to 
support DFD is @ Chook Chicken for 2 nights on Monday, Dec. 2nd and Tuesday, Dec. 3rd. 

 Harvest Festival – Our largest community event of the year was a little chilly this year!  We are 
excited to announce that we are donating all the net proceeds ($1,430.79) towards the 6th grader’s 
class trip! 

 FDM has also… 
o Provided a back-to-school staƯ lunch catered by Chipotle ($1,052). 
o Donated a total of $1,160 to field trips, enrichment activities, celebrations, and materials 

for classroom activities.  
o Teachers have requested a combined total of $977 in reimbursements for classroom 

materials. 
o Spent a total of $2,322 on community events and 501c3/PTO operating and administration 

costs. 

Are you interested in knowing more about what FDM has planned for this school year and how you 
can help? 

Attend the next FDM meeting!!  Thursday, November 21st @ 4:30 in the Dr. Martha Urioste Library 

“Gratitude is a constant attitude of thankfulness and appreciation for life as it unfolds. Living in the 
moment, we are open to the abundance around us and within us. We express appreciation freely. We 
contemplate the richness of our life. In life's trials, we seek to understand, to accept, to learn. Gratitude is 
a continual celebration of life” – AUTHOR UNKNOWN 

 


